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5 July 2018

Important dates
Thursday 12 July
Business Meeting

Wednesday 18 July
Board Meeting

Thursday 19 July 
Committee Meeting

 Saturday 22 July
Social outing to Christmas Barn

Thursday 26 July
Social night Christmas Theme 

President
Rob (Chilly) Chilman

Treasurer
John Askew

Secretary
Cathy Hobbs

Community
Chris Hunter

Club Service
Bruce Miller

International
Paul Robey

Youth
Ian Wholohan

Past President
Anton Pemmer

Welcome to the new Rotary year

Club Calendar
Click here to view the club calendar 

 Vol. 22 No.1

Dear Rotary Family

Newsletter of Jerrabomberra Rotary
District 9710

Directors

Mailing Address
PO Box 8 Jerrabomberra
NSW 2619

Jerra Rotary held their first meeting of the 
new Rotary year on July 5th. President 
Robert (Chilly) Chilman did a great job with 
the assistance if his trusty secretary Cathy 
Hobbs and Treasurer John Askew. 
 The meeting format was kept the same 
with dinner served at 6:30 pm and the 
meeting starting at 7:00 pm beginning 
with the Charge to Australia.

Birthdays are special and we 
celebrated the members who 
have birthdays  in July. Happy 
Birthday Geoffrey and Bruce. 

Our guest speaker was Zac. He was our National Youth Science Forum (NYSF) 
representative student from last year. Zac spoke about the virtues of NYSF and 
thanked the club for giving him the opportunity to interact with fellow young 
scientists. The NYSF Year 12 program is a 12-day residential program designed to 
give students a broader understanding of the diverse study and career options 
available in science, technology, engineering and mathematics. Our Club has a 
rich history of involvement in this wonderful youth program. If you are interested 
in getting involved have a chat with Ian our Youth Director.

A very special welcome to our newest members Rick and Angela Brown and 
returning member David Bailey. We would also like to welcome ex-member and 
our newest friend of Rotary Peter Collis. Dropping in for a visit was our wonderful 
friends and still current members Sue and Paul Roger. Also in attendance the 
lovely Anne Davis and Liz Miller.

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/9728/SingleEmail/Send?MemberId=6o2FPqZCOhDWQgr2yCwXlQ==
calendar.google.com/calendar/embed?src=rg1q7c7duukg7gcunt3uspqetg%40group.calendar.google.com&ctz=Australia%2FSydney
https://www.facebook.com/MaristCollegeCanberra
https://twitter.com/Maristcc
https://www.facebook.com/JerraRotary/
https://twitter.com/JerraRotary
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/9728/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/9728/SingleEmail/Send?MemberId=EFpDAoIZ+9lVnj+IWYGuNw==
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Who do I talk to about becoming a Care Cottage Room or Naming Rights Sponsor?
Easy! Just talk to Camilla Rowland, Marymead’s CEO, any Marymead Board Member, or you can contact

Jeff Griffiths, Marymead’s Marketing Manager on 0407 271 209 or via email at jeff.griffiths@marymead.org.au

How do I become a Care Cottage Friend, Champion, Hero or Super Hero?
Complete the ‘Buy-A-Brick’ Purchase Form enclosed within this pack and return in the reply paid envelope, 

also enclosed. Alternatively you can ‘purchase’ your brick by visiting our website marymead.org.au

You, or your Company can become a…

Care Cottage
Friend

BY PURCHASING 

Care Cottage
Champion 
BY PURCHASING 

Care Cottage
Hero

BY PURCHASING 

Care Cottage
Super Hero

BY PURCHASING 

1
Brick

10
Bricks

50
Bricks

100
Bricks

$100 $1,000 $5,000 $10,000

Care Cottage
Room Naming 

Rights Sponsor

$25,000

Care Cottage
Naming Rights 

Sponsor
$100,000

International

Directors Page
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Chis is the Community 
Service director this year. 
Chris discussed her vision 
for the coming year which 
is shaping up to being a 
very busy and rewarding 
year. If you would like to 
join Chris and the 
community service group 
please have a talk with 
Chris. 

Paul Robey is the 
International director 
this year. Paul is 
working closely with 
Chilly on a number of 
project for the coming 
year. 

Bruce Miller is the Club Services 
director this Rotary year. Bruce's 
job is to ensure that club 
members are happy and is the 
main point of contact to answer 
your Rotary questions. He and 
his team are also responsible for 
monthly social nights so if you 
have any recommendations 
please don't hesitate to talk to 
Bruce. 

Our first social event is Christmas in July. On July 
22nd we are visiting the Christmas Barn in Breadbo 
and on the 26th of July our weekly meeting will be 
turned into a Christmas wonderland. For more 
information please click on this link. 

Ian Wholohan was our 
Youth director last year and 
continues his good work 
this year. Ian is planning a 
very busy year by  
supporting RYLA, RIPN, 
NYSF and Juniors on watch. 
If you do not know what the 
above acronyms stand for 
Ian would be happy to 
inform you. 

Treasurers Report | Administration  Account $6,870 | Projects Account $21,749 | Futures Account $9,000 | Joker $700

Community Service requires everyones 
involvement to be successful and Chris wants to 
thank members, friends and families in advance for 
all their time and effort for this coming year.

The youth of today will be our leaders of 
tomorrow. Ian believes the more we invest in our 
youth today the brighter the future will be for 
them and the world. 

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/9728/SingleEmail/Send?MemberId=apzpBlAF8lcNyfz98KYhnA==
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/9728/SingleEmail/Send?MemberId=EFpDAoIZ+9lVnj+IWYGuNw==
http://www.jerrarotary.org.au/
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